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Committee Members,
 
I just want to let you know that I oppose SB 868, SB 797 and SB 764 and urge you to vote against
these Bills as they do nothing to stop criminals from getting guns and only target the law abiding

citizens and their 2nd Amendment Rights! Thank you for the job you do for the citizens of Oregon!
 
Respectfully,
Wayne A Thackery
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